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Looking	at	the	three	proposed	options	I	am	more	in	favour	of	option	number	2	or	3.
I	think	having	a	9	ward	council	is	better	than	8	with	having	odd	numbers	means	there	shouldn't	be
a	tie	in	votes.

If	I	had	to	choose	I'd	be	saying	that	option	#3	looks	better	just	as	the	ward	boundaries	are
generally	straighter	which	will	make	it	easier	to	view	/	overlay	on	a	map	if	required	and	make	more
sense	to	my	fellow	Frankston	residents.


